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To whom it may concern,

Please see below my answers to the consultation questions,

I enthusiastically support the introduction of a DRS in Ireland.
€0.20 seems like a good deposit rate per container.

Unique labelling to identify containers relevant to our DRS should ensure the integrity and fairness of the
system for the benefit of producers and competition,

I'understand the UK is also progressing its own DRS. Perhaps there is an opportunity for intergovernmental
cooperation to ensure mutual success.

Thank you for taking the time to read this contribution.

Faithfully,






